Village of Albers

206 W. Dwight St.
Albers, IL 62215

Planning Commission Meeting

Jan. 2, 2025

To Whom It May Concern:

A meeting of the Albers Planning Commission shall be held Jan. 23, 2025, at 6:30 p.m. at the
Albers Village Hall to review proposed changes to Sections 40-3-1,40-4-1, 40-4-2(B), 40-2-2(D)
Area and Bulk Regulations and 40-9-13 Fees.

If you wish to view additional information concerning these proposed changes, please contact me -
at my office at 207 East Dwight St., Albers, IL or at (618) 248-5687. All interested persons are
invited to attend said hearing and be heard for or against said proposal.

Sincerely,

Jeannie Brendel

Albers Zoning Administrator



